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CIPC 2019 XBRL TAXONOMY FOR PUBLIC CONSULTATION

The CIPC has implemented filing of Annual Financial Statements {AFSs) via XBRL on 1 July 2018. The AFSs are
based on the IFRS (Intemational Financial Reporting Standard) Taxonomy as published by the IASB (International
Accounting Standards Board) on 31 March 2016. Since then the IASB released updates to the IFRS taxonomy in
2017, 2018 and 2019. The CIPC wishes to updale its taxonomy (inclusive of previous updates, i.e. 2017 and 2018
updates) in line with. the [atest 2019 releases of IFRS. The CIPC has made the data mode! and also new taxonomy
available on its website for public consultation. Please provide the CIPC with comments on the suggested new
taxonomy by 15 July-2019. Please refer to relevant documentation under “XBRL Programme” on the CIPCs website
{www.cipc.co.za). Queries and .comments can be sent to xbri@cipc.co.za.

Yours faithfully,

ory Voller

Commissioner: CIPC




